Nicola Davies – Executive Headteacher Samantha Arnold – Head of School

t: (0115) 9638649

e: office@holgateprimary.org w: holgateprimary.org





Holgate Primary School and Nursery High Leys Rd Hucknall Nottingham NG15 6EZ

KS2 Snack Time!

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you are probably aware, under normal circumstances the children in KS2 would have the opportunity to purchase a snack at break for playtime and we have been unable to run this until now.

Starting on <u>Monday 28th September</u>, we will be trialling running a <u>tuck shop in KS2 classrooms</u> and the children will have the opportunity to purchase a tuck shop item for their break. <u>All items will be priced at 40p</u> and can be purchased using cash that will be collected directly into a bag. Unfortunately to prevent the transfer of coins between people, <u>we will be unable to offer change and are therefore asking that exact money is brought into school</u>.

If you would like your child to purchase a snack please send them to school each day with 40p.

If this system is successful during this trial we will look to continue it until a full tuck shop system can be set back up again.

Kind regards,

Miss Arnold Head of School









